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matthew grommesh <sarenokai@gmail. com>
Saturday, March 13, 2010 1:40 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Retail Forex Margin change

Hello,

I would like to object to the change in leverage for the FOREX market as I make a living off of it. With
the proposed 10:1 leverage cap would be unreasonable as trading a smaller account would not be worth
the risk involved.

please reconsider this change as with this change you will indirectly destroy my livelihood.

Matthew grommesh
FOREX Investor


